Notice to the public
Please do not attend the Register Office in person unless you have a pre-arranged appointment or in the event of an emergency. If you are feeling unwell or have recently travelled abroad, please contact the office regarding your appointment/registration.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you wish to obtain a copy certificate you can apply online and the certificate can be posted to you. If you need a certificate urgently, please apply online and then collect from the office.
If you have an appointment to register a birth we would remind you that you do not need to bring your baby to the appointment. If parents are married to one another only one parent need attend to complete the registration.

If you have an appointment to register a death, only one family member should be present to register the death.
If you have a marriage booked at The Register Office or at one of the approved venues in Neath Port Talbot, registrars will contact you in due course as further information becomes available and with any necessary updates.
We are currently only accepting payment by card. We will not be accepting cash.
Thank you for your co-operation.
